
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

They shall never cease to be entertained 
 
 
DATE:  August 4 , 2012 
 TIME:  1:30 – 3:30 pm 
Program: Debbie Davison from Home Health Care  Plus, Inc. 
WHERE:   Morron Room Methodist Hospital 

Home Health Care Plus, Inc., a leader in the home health industry in Central Illinois, has 
been serving clients and their families for over a decade.” We work closely with our 
clients and their physicians to coordinate the best possible combination of professional 
care services in the patient's own home or home-like setting”.  

Our picnic was great. A big thank you goes out to Bob and Rose Franks for hosting it as 
it was much better to be inside then out in the 90 degree heat.  While chicken seemed 
to be the main course there was a large selection of side dishes and desserts. There 
were 26 members in attendances and as far as anyone can remember that was the 
largest turn out for our picnic. We had 2 guests in attendance, Joyce and Buford 
Mooberry  

We have a new supply of the tulip pins just in they are $5.00 each. Make sure you and 
all your friends have one and wear them proudly.  
 
We have a great line up of programs for the rest of the year. Here are just a few.   .  
October will be Julie Beltramea from Snyder Village.  We will show the movie “10 
Mountains in 10 years” at one of the upcoming meetings. December will be our 
Christmas luncheon at the Flame Family Restaurant. 
 
The Hearts to Hands website is up and running, so visit the web site at   
http://www.heartstohands.org/  We are currently looking for a sponsor for the web 
site so if you know of  a business that would be interested please let me know.      
 
Bohlander’s Parkinson’s Disease FundRacers will be serving an all you can eat Breakfast 
at the Pekin Marigold festival on the morning of Saturday September 8th. They will also 
have a booth at the Festival. If you would like to volunteer to help out please let us 
know. We need all the help we can get.  They also continue their ongoing fund raising 
efforts with 50/50 ticket sales at the Peoria Speedway 
 
For question call Roger or Barb at (309) 699-7394 or (309) 219 - 1210 


